





Dear Parents and Carers

The School Council would like to inform parents and carers of new children and remind other parents and carers that children can dress up on their birthdays. If children come into school in their own clothes they will need to bring in a

donation of money for the School Council Fund.

Children who have already had their birthdays in September and who have not already come into school wearing their own clothes may come into school on a day of their choice but please remember the donation!

Lots of thanks.

The School Council
East Preston Infant School

Elsa Seve moiss CORBEN BORU ALEX

Charlet te

Wola Zach

MILLIO JAM